
MEET THE MENTORS

START WITH US!

Childcare Mentorship ProgramChildcare Mentorship Program

Contact info@hbcat.org if your interested in the
mentorship program!

“Hi, I’m Leah Myers. I have been in the early childhood
education field for over 25 years. I began my journey at a
local childcare center where I worked for over 5 years. I

transitioned into a home childcare setter shortly after and
I am currently beginning my 20th year as a home provider.

I am here to share my experience and answer any
questions you may have about becoming a childcare

professional.”

“Hi my name is Susie Castleberry, I have been married for 28
years to my best friend Adam. We have four kids, 2 boys who are
26 and 28, 2 girls who are 15 and 16. We also have one grandson

and one grandbaby on the way in July. I have been a daycare
profession here in Fort Scott for 24 years. I started out watching
my own kids and now I get to watch their kids. I also have been

serving in the Children’s Program at church for 22 years and the
past 2 years as a youth group leader. I enjoy spending time with
my family, camping, bowling, hanging out with the youth group

teens and going to the go cart track in Branson.”


